
Fly into fluency with the  

ROCKET    
READERS 

              Literacy Club! 
 What is it? 

o Rocket Reader’s Literacy Club is an afterschool Literacy 
based club for students in grade K-2. This club promotes 
literacy in young readers while creating a fun and active 
afterschool program. 

 What do we do? 
o Active literacy learning games 
o Reader’s Theatre 
o Healthy afterschool themed snacks 
o Reading theme days 
o Rocket Blast offs! 
 

 Who runs it? 
o UMFK and its Elementary Education students with 

collaboration with Fort Kent Elementary School’s Literacy 
Program run rocket Reader’s Literacy Club. 

 When will it be run? 
o Rocket Reader’s will be held on Thursday afternoons from 

2:45-3:45. 
 
**For any questions, concerns, or for more information about Rocking Reader’s 
Literacy Club, please contact Leslie Kelly at: lesliek@maine.edu or 

andrea.r.nadeau@maine.edu .  
 
**Note: If students do not have transportation after school and 
would like to participate they are welcomed to join our 
afterschool program until their bus is called! 
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**Attached is a survey about how you feel, as a 
parent/guardian about this program so we can 
determine how much interest there is in our program. 
 
**This program is looking to start up by January 29th, 2015 and 
will be run by Leslie Kelly, UMFK Elementary Education students, 
and is collaborated with Mrs. Heather Houston’s Literacy 
Learning Lab 
 
PLEASE RETURN BY: Tuesday, December 23, 2014! 
 
___________ No. I am not interested in sending my child to Reading 
Rocket’s Literacy Club. 
 
__________ Maybe. I may allow my child to attend this afterschool 
program, but need more information. 
 
_________ Yes. I am very interested in allowing my child to attend Rocket 
Reader’s literacy club.  
 
 
Child’s name: ______________ 
 
Grade: _______________ 
 
Parent/Guardian:____________________ 
 
Contact number:______________________ 
 
Email: _____________________ 
 
 
**For any questions, concerns, or for more information about Rocking Reader’s 
Literacy Club, please contact Leslie Kelly at: lesliek@maine.edu or 
andrea.r.nadeau@maine.edu .  
 

Thank-you for participating in this survey! 
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